
Snoqualmie Indian Tribe 
 

Dear Laurie Morgan,

The Snoqualmie Tribe's Environmental and Natural Resources Department has reviewed the
Critical Aquifer Recharge Area Guidance. We would like to continue to encourage Ecology to
consider discontinuing the VSP program for counties that use VSP to negate the need for critical
area ordinances in relation to agricultural practices (Page 7, Point 3).

Thank you for the opportunity to comment,

Kelsey Taylor | Water Quality Manager | Snoqualmie Indian Tribe
PO Box 969 | Snoqualmie, WA 98065
Email: kelsey.taylor@snoqualmietribe.us
Cell: (425) 414-6340


